
Staff Report 

 

Subject: Consideration to renew the intergovernmental agreement with the Georgia 

Department of Public Safety for antenna/receiver space on the County tower located at 

the transfer site on Courthouse Road. 

Author: Alison Bruton, PCPM & Clint Hodges, Fire Chief / EEMA Director  

Department: EEMA 

Meeting Date: 05/21/2024 

Item Description: Renewal of the Intergovernmental Agreement with GA Dept. of 

Public Safety for antenna/receiver space on the County tower. 

 

Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends Renewal of the Intergovernmental 

Agreement with GA Dept. of Public Safety for antenna/receiver space on the County 

tower 
 

Executive Summary/Background:  

 The County has an intergovernmental agreement in place with the Georgia 

Department of Public Safety for antenna/receiver space on the County tower.  The 

term of the intergovernmental agreement is July 1 2018 to June 30 2019 with eight 

(8) additional one-year renewals at the end of each term unless otherwise cancelled. 

This is for the sixth renewal from July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025. 

 The fee for the space is $1.00 per year. 

 The County provides standard utility power and back-up generator. 

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider: 

1. Board approval to renew the intergovernmental agreement with the Georgia 
Department of Public Safety for antenna/receiver space for the period July 1 2024 
through June 30 2025. 

2. Do not approve the agreement 
 

Recommended Alternative: 1 

Other Alternatives: 2 

Department Review: Purchasing / EEMA 

Funding Source: The cost incurred by the County is for standard utility power, upkeep 

of the tower and upkeep of the back-up generator 

 

Attachments:  

1. Intergovernmental agreement with the Georgia Department of Public Safety 

 


